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Anthropocene
Now in full color throughout, this engaging, up-to-date, chronological
introduction presents human prehistory within a framework of themes,
issues, and debates. Featuring a consistent chapter format and an
appropriate level of detail for students with no previous exposure to
archaeology, it also offers outstanding pedagogy, including maps,
timelines (interactive on the companion Online Learning Center
website), chapter summaries, and lists of key terms.

Uncorking the Past
"Takes you on a trip through deep time. There are 30 finely rendered,
well-researched original in pages that chronicle humanity from our
first upright ancestors approximately four million years ago to
comparatively recent civilizations like the Maya Within these pages is
a sample of humanity's greatest prehistoric hits as interpreted by
archaeologist Richard Adams and illustrator Brian LonerUnlike other
coloring books, we provide the location of the image, the time period,
and an explanatory caption. We try to avoid archaeological jargon, but
do use scientific nomenclature when neededWe cover subjects ranging
from Ice Age hunters to Mayans and Mesopotamians in rough
chronological order. We cover Göbekli Tepe--an ancient Turkish
monument twice as old as Stonehenge; we look at Egyptian bread-making
during the time of the Pharaohs, and the Austrian Ice Man's last
minutes"--Back cover.

Fruit from the Sands
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This student-friendly textbook introduces the archaeological past from
approximately seven million years ago through later politically
complex societies. Archaeology and Humanity's Story: A Brief
Introduction to World Prehistory does not attempt to discuss every
archaeologically important site and development in prehistory and
early history. Rather, it presents key issues from earlier prehistory
and then organizes the chapters on politically complex societies using
a similar framework. This allows students to easily compare and
contrast different geographical regions. Each of these chapters also
highlights a specific case study in which similar themes are examined,
such as the written word; resource networks, trade, and exchange;
social life; ritual and religion; and warfare and violence. Each
chapter includes several sidebar boxes, a timeline showing the
chronology relevant to that chapter, and "The Big Picture," "Peopling
the Past," and "Evolutionary Processes" features.

Bloody Old Britain
Popular culture is rife with movies, books, and television shows that
address our collective curiosity about what the world was like long
ago. From historical dramas to science fiction tales of time travel,
audiences love stories that reimagine the world before our time. But
what if there were a field that, through the advancements in
technology, could bring us closer to the past than ever before?
Written by a preeminent expert in geospatial archaeology, Maps for
Time Travelers is a guide to how technology is revolutionizing the way
archaeologists study and reconstruct humanity's distant past. From
satellite imagery to 3D modeling, today archaeologists are answering
questions about human history that could previously only be imagined.
As archaeologists create a better and more complete picture of the
past, they sometimes find that truth is stranger than fiction.

Patterns in Prehistory
"Mexico of five centuries ago was witness to one of the most momentous
encounters between human societies, when a group of Spaniards led by
Hernando Cortés joined forces with tens of thousands of Mesoamerican
allies to topple the mighty Aztec empire. It served as a template for
the forging of much of Latin America and began the globalized world we
inhabit today. This violent encounter and the new colonial order it
created, a New Spain, was millennia in the making, with independent
cultural developments on both sides of the Atlantic and their fateful
entanglement during the pivotal Aztec-Spanish war of 1519-1521.
Collision of World examines the deep history of this encounter with an
archaeological lens-one that considers depth in the richly layered
cultures of Mexico and Spain, like the depths that archaeologists
reveal through excavation to chart early layers of human history. It
offers a unique perspective on the encounter through its temporal
depth and focus on the physical world of places and things, their
similarities and differences in trans-Atlantic perspective, and their
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interweaving in an encounter characterized by conquest and
colonialism, but also active agency and resilience on the part of
Native peoples"--

Ladies of the Field
"Field-defining research that will set the standard for understanding
inequality in archaeological contexts"--Provided by publisher.

Archaeology from Space
Around 200,000 years ago, a man--identical to us in all important
respects--lived in Africa. Every person alive today is descended from
him. How did this real-life Adam wind up father of us all? What
happened to the descendants of other men who lived at the same time?
And why, if modern humans share a single prehistoric ancestor, do we
come in so many sizes, shapes, and races? Showing how the secrets
about our ancestors are hidden in our genetic code, Spencer Wells
reveals how developments in the cutting-edge science of population
genetics have made it possible to create a family tree for the whole
of humanity. We now know not only where our ancestors lived but who
they fought, loved, and influenced. Informed by this new science, The
Journey of Man is replete with astonishing information. Wells tells us
that we can trace our origins back to a single Adam and Eve, but that
Eve came first by some 80,000 years. We hear how the male Y-chromosome
has been used to trace the spread of humanity from Africa into
Eurasia, why differing racial types emerged when mountain ranges split
population groups, and that the San Bushmen of the Kalahari have some
of the oldest genetic markers in the world. We learn, finally with
absolute certainty, that Neanderthals are not our ancestors and that
the entire genetic diversity of Native Americans can be accounted for
by just ten individuals. It is an enthralling, epic tour through the
history and development of early humankind--as well as an accessible
look at the analysis of human genetics that is giving us definitive
answers to questions we have asked for centuries, questions now more
compelling than ever.

The Past in Perspective
David Reich describes how the revolution in the ability to sequence
ancient DNA has changed our understanding of the deep human past. This
book tells the emerging story of our often surprising ancestry - the
extraordinary ancient migrations and mixtures of populations that have
made us who we are.

Frauds, Myths, and Mysteries
This breakthrough book brings science into history to offer a dazzling
new vision of humanity across time. Team-written by leading experts in
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a variety of fields, it maps events, cultures, and eras across
millions of years to present a new scale for understanding the human
body, energy and ecosystems, language, food, kinship, migration, and
more.

Maps for Time Travelers

The Cradle of Humanity
This entertaining Very Short Introduction reflects the enduring
popularity of archaeology - a subject which appeals as a pastime,
career, and academic discipline, encompasses the whole globe, and
surveys 2.5 million years. From deserts to jungles, from deep caves to
mountain tops, from pebble tools to satellite photographs, from
excavation to abstract theory, archaeology interacts with nearly every
other discipline in its attempts to reconstruct the past. In this new
edition, Paul Bahn brings the text up to date, including information
about new discoveries and interpretations in the field, and
highlighting the impact of developments such as the potential use of
DNA and stable isotopes in teeth, as well the effect technology and
science are having on archaeological exploration. ABOUT THE SERIES:
The Very Short Introductions series from Oxford University Press
contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area. These pocketsized books are the perfect way to get ahead in a new subject quickly.
Our expert authors combine facts, analysis, perspective, new ideas,
and enthusiasm to make interesting and challenging topics highly
readable.

Ten Thousand Years of Inequality
Linking to the Past: A Brief Introduction to Archaeology, Second
Edition, offers an engaging introduction to the methods archaeologists
use to reveal the human past. Employing an accessible and
conversational writing style, Feder uses his students' field study of
a three-thousand-year-old North American village site as the backdrop
to illustrate how archaeologists find, recover, study, and interpret
the material culture left behind by earlier peoples.

Excavating the Future
The first publication to outline the complex global story of human
migration and dispersal throughout the whole of human prehistory.
Utilizing archaeological, linguistic and biological evidence, Peter
Bellwood traces the journeys of the earliest hunter-gatherer and
agriculturalist migrants as critical elements in the evolution of
human lifeways. The first volume to chart global human migration and
population dispersal throughout the whole of human prehistory, in all
regions of the world An archaeological odyssey that details the
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initial spread of early humans out of Africa approximately two million
years ago, through the Ice Ages, and down to the continental and
island migrations of agricultural populations within the past 10,000
years Employs archaeological, linguistic and biological evidence to
demonstrate how migration has always been a vital and complex element
in explaining the evolution of the human species Outlines how
significant migrations have affected population diversity in every
region of the world Clarifies the importance of the development of
agriculture as a migratory imperative in later prehistory Fully
referenced with detailed maps throughout

Linking to the Past
A Science Friday Best Science Book of 2019 • A Kirkus Reviews Best
Nonfiction Book of 2019 • Nature's Top Ten Books of 2019 • A Science
News Best Book of 2019 "A crash course in the amazing new science of
space archaeology that only Sarah Parcak can give. This book will
awaken the explorer in all of us." —Chris Anderson, Head of TED
National Geographic Fellow and TED Prize–winner Sarah Parcak pioneers
the young field of satellite archaeology, using futuristic tools to
unlock secrets from the past and transform how discoveries are made.
As an archaeologist, she has worked on remote sensing projects across
twelve countries and four continents, using multispectral and highresolution satellite imagery analysis to identify thousands of
potential archaeological sites. These include previously unknown
settlements, roads, fortresses, palaces, tombs, and even potential
pyramids. She presently directs major crowdsourcing efforts to map
ancient civilizations across Peru and India. In Archaeology from
Space, Sarah describes the field’s evolution, major discoveries, and
future potential. From surprise advancements after the
declassification of spy photography, to a new map of the mythical
Egyptian city of Tanis, she shares her field’s biggest discoveries,
revealing why space archaeology is not only exciting but also
essential to the preservation of the world’s ancient treasures for
future generations. Sarah’s stories take readers back in time and
across borders, into the day-to-day lives of ancient humans who
displayed grit, ingenuity, and brilliance across the millennia. We
share those same traits, and those same underlying genes. If we heed
the lessons of the past, we can shape a vibrant future.

Deep History
The Interactive Past brings together a diverse group of thinkers -including archaeologists, heritage scholars, game creators,
conservators and more -- who explore the interface of video games and
the past in a series of unique and engaging writings.

War at Sea
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The ancient rock art on the cover decorates the walks of Indian Creek
Canyon in Newspaper Rock State Park, Utah, near Canyonlands National
Park. What could its symbols and horned figures represent? Are they a
Native American observer's depiction of space-suited extraterrestrials
who once explored the American continent? Or do the images reflect the
human imagination, blending, human and animal elements into new
mythical beings? Ken Feder addresses questions such as these in this
entertaining and informative exploration of fascinating frauds and
genuine mysteries. Through well-chosen examples, he demonstrates what
is - and what is not - the scientific method; in the process, he
clearly conveys why the veritable past is as exciting and intriguing
as the fantasies concocted by the purveyors of pseudoscience. New to
this Edition: 25% more illustrations, including side by side
photographic comparisons in Chapter 6, 8, and 9; additional topics,
including tabloid anthropology, the deconstructionist challenge to
science, tracing the source of skeletal populations through
mitochondrial DNA analysis, the so-called Mars face, the New Age use
of Native American beliefsand Native Americans' reactions, the Ice
Man, Chauvet Cave and our understanding of cave painting, and more.

The Journey of Man

New Perspectives in Southeast Asian and Pacific Prehistory
Understand major developments of human prehistory People of the Earth:
An Introduction to World Prehistory 14/e, provides an exciting journey
though the 7-million-year-old panorama of humankind's past. This
internationally renowned text provides the only truly global account
of human prehistory from the earliest times through the earliest
civilizations. Written in an accessible way for beginning students,
People of the Earth shows how today's diverse humanity developed
biologically and culturally over millions of years against a
background of constant climatic change.

Dr Space Junk vs The Universe
This is the first book-length study to explore the relationship
between archaeology and modern thought, showing how philosophical
ideas that developed in the seventeenth to nineteenth centuries still
dominate our approach to the material remains of ancient societies.
Addressing current debates from a new viewpoint, Archaeology and
Modernity discusses the modern emphasis on method rather than ethics
or meaning, our understanding of change in history and nature, the
role of the nation-state in forming our views of the past, and
contemporary notions of human individuality, the mind, and
materiality.

Archaeology
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A pioneering space archaeologist explores artifacts left behind in
space and on Earth, from moon dust to Elon Musk's red sports car.
Alice Gorman is a space archaeologist: she examines the artifacts of
human encounters with space. These objects, left behind on Earth and
in space, can be massive (dead satellites in eternal orbit) or tiny
(discarded zip ties around a defunct space antenna). They can be bold
(an American flag on the moon) or hopeful (messages from Earth sent
into deep space). They raise interesting questions: Why did Elon Musk
feel compelled to send a red Tesla into space? What accounts for the
multiple rocket-themed playgrounds constructed after the Russians
launched Sputnik? Gorman—affectionately known as “Dr Space Junk”
—takes readers on a journey through the solar system and beyond,
deploying space artifacts, historical explorations, and even the
occasional cocktail recipe in search of the ways that we make space
meaningful. Engaging and erudite, Gorman recounts her background as a
(nonspace) archaeologist and how she became interested in space
artifacts. She shows us her own piece of space junk: a fragment of the
fuel tank insulation from Skylab, the NASA spacecraft that crashlanded in Western Australia in 1979. She explains that the
conventional view of the space race as “the triumph of the white, male
American astronaut” seems inadequate; what really interests her, she
says, is how everyday people engage with space. To an archaeologist,
objects from the past are significant because they remind us of what
we might want to hold on to in the future.

Return to Sodom & Gomorr
Climate scientists, geologists, ecologists, and archaeologists
recognize the profound effects of human activity on Earth, though
whether and how this should be recognized as a formal geological epoch
- the Anthropocene - remains under debate, Erle Ellis describes how
the Anthropocene concept is affecting the sciences, humanities, and
politics.

Archaeology: A Very Short Introduction
O. G. S. Crawford (1886-1957) thought history held the answers to
everything. A field archaeologist, he later became a photographer
flying over the Western Front during the First World War - an
experience that made him a pioneer of aerial archaeology. An
impassioned Marxist, it seemed to him that 1930s Britain would soon
disappear, conquered by history's inevitable march to world socialism,
and he made a photographic study of everyday things - churches and
advertising hoardings - as future evidence of how unenlightened
British society had once been. Later there came angry disillusionment
and a book, too bitter to be published, called Bloody Old Britain. In
recounting Crawford's extraordinary story, Kitty Hauser uses many of
his photographs and penetrates neglected but fascinating aspects of
British life and belief that have themselves become history.
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The Past in Perspective
Global in perspective and covering over four million years of history,
this accessible volume provides a chronological account of both the
development of the human race and the order in which modern societies
have made discoveries about their ancient past. Beginning deep in
prehistory, it takes in all the great archaeological sites of the
world as it advances to the present day. A masterful combination of
succinct analysis and driving narrative, Archaeology: The Whole Story
also addresses the questions that inevitably arise as we gradually
learn more about the history of our species: what are we? Where did we
come from? What inspired us to start building, writing and all the
other activities that we traditionally regard as exclusively human? A
concluding section explains how we know what we know: for example, how
seventeen prehistoric shrines were discovered around Stonehenge using
magnetometers, ground-penetrating radars, and 3D laser scanners; and
how DNA analysis enabled us to identify some bones discovered beneath
a car park in Leicester as the remains of a fifteenth-century king of
England. Written by an international team of archaeological experts
and richly illustrated throughout, Archaeology: The Whole Story offers
an unparalleled insight into the origins of humankind.

Archaeology and Humanity's Story
In this lively survey, Guy D. Middleton critically examines our ideas
about collapse - how we explain it and how we have constructed
potentially misleading myths around collapses - showing how and why
collapse of societies was a much more complex phenomenon than is often
admitted.

Archaeology and Modernity
ÒI have seen yesterday. I know tomorrow.Ó This inscription in
TutankhamunÕs tomb summarizesÊThe Fifth Beginning. Here, archaeologist
Robert L. Kelly explains how the study of our cultural past can
predict the future of humanity. Ê In an eminently readable style,
Kelly identifies four key pivot points in the six-million-year history
of human development: the emergence of technology, culture,
agriculture, and the state. In each example, the author examines the
long-term processes that resulted in a definitive, no-turningbackÊchange for the organization of society. Kelly then looks ahead,
giving us evidence for what he calls aÊfifth beginning, one that
started about AD 1500. Some might call it Òglobalization,Ó but the
author places it in its larger context:Êa five-thousand-year arms
race, capitalismÕs global reach, and the cultural effects of a
worldwide communication network. Ê Kelly predicts that the emergent
phenomena of this fifth beginning will include the end of war as a
viable way to resolve disputes, the end of capitalism as we know it,
the widespread shift toward world citizenship, and the rise of forms
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of cooperation that will end the near-sacred status of nation-states.
ItÕs the end of life as we have known it. However, the author is
cautiously optimistic: he dwells not on the coming chaos, but on
humanityÕs great potential. Ê Ê

Ancestral Images
Winner of the 2017 Nautilus Silver Award! This fresh perspective on
crucial questions of history identifies the root metaphors that
cultures have used to construct meaning in their world. It offers a
glimpse into the minds of a vast range of different peoples: early
hunter-gatherers and farmers, ancient Egyptians, traditional Chinese
sages, the founders of Christianity, trail-blazers of the Scientific
Revolution, and those who constructed our modern consumer society.
Taking the reader on an archaeological exploration of the mind, the
author, an entrepreneur and sustainability leader, uses recent
findings in cognitive science and systems theory to reveal the hidden
layers of values that form today's cultural norms. Uprooting the tired
clichés of the science-religion debate, he shows how medieval
Christian rationalism acted as an incubator for scientific thought,
which in turn shaped our modern vision of the conquest of nature. The
author probes our current crisis of unsustainability and argues that
it is not an inevitable result of human nature, but is culturally
driven: a product of particular mental patterns that could conceivably
be reshaped. By shining a light on our possible futures, the book
foresees a coming struggle between two contrasting views of humanity:
one driving to a technological endgame of artificially enhanced
humans, the other enabling a sustainable future arising from our
intrinsic connectedness with each other and the natural world. This
struggle, it concludes, is one in which each of us will play a role
through the meaning we choose to forge from the lives we lead.

Collision of Worlds
Well-known in science fiction for tomb-raiding and mummy-wrangling,
the archaeologist has been a rich source for imagining 'strange new
worlds' from 'strange old worlds.' But more than a well-spring for SF
scenarios, the genre's archaeological imaginary invites us to consider
the ideological implications of digging up the past buried in the
future. A cultural study of an array of very popular, though often
critically-neglected, North American SF film and television texts running the gamut of telefilms, pseudo-documentaries, teen serial
drama and Hollywood blockbusters - Excavating the Future explores the
popular archaeological imagination and the political uses to which it
is being employed by the U.S. state and its adversaries. By treating
SF texts as documents of archaeological experience circulating within
and between scientific and popular culture communities and media,
Excavating the Future develops critical strategies for analyzing SF
film and television's critical and adaptive responses to post 9/11
geopolitical concerns about the war on terror, homeland security, the
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invasion and reconstruction of Iraq, and the ongoing fight against
ISIS.

Bigger Than History
The most successful new textbook in a generation, Ken Guest’s text
shows students that now, more than ever, global forces affect local
culture. Students learn that the tools of cultural anthropology are
relevant to their life in our globalized world. The NEW InQuizitive
course helps students focus their reading, master the basics, and come
to class prepared.

The Patterning Instinct
In a lively gastronomical tour around the world and through the
millennia, Uncorking the Past tells the compelling story of humanity's
ingenious, intoxicating search for booze. Following a tantalizing
trail of archaeological, chemical, artistic, and textual clues,
Patrick E. McGovern, the leading authority on ancient alcoholic
beverages, brings us up to date on what we now know about the creation
and history of alcohol, and the role of alcohol in society across
cultures. Along the way, he integrates studies in food and sociology
to explore a provocative hypothesis about the integral role that
spirits have played in human evolution. We discover, for example, that
the cereal staples of the modern world were probably domesticated in
agrarian societies for their potential in fermenting large quantities
of alcoholic beverages. These include the delectable rice wines of
China and Japan, the corn beers of the Americas, and the millet and
sorghum drinks of Africa. Humans also learned how to make mead from
honey and wine from exotic fruits of all kinds: even from the sweet
pulp of the cacao (chocolate) fruit in the New World. The perfect
drink, it turns out-whether it be mind-altering, medicinal, a
religious symbol, liquid courage, or artistic inspiration-has not only
been a profound force in history, but may be fundamental to the human
condition itself. This coffee table book will sate the curiosity of
any armchair historian interested in the long history of food and
wine.

The Fifth Beginning
The first women archaeologists were Victorian era adventurers who felt
most at home when farthest from it. Canvas tents were their domains,
hot Middle Eastern deserts their gardens of inquiry and labor. Thanks
to them, prevailing ideas about feminine nature -- soft, nurturing,
submissive -- were upended. Ladies of the Field tells the story of
seven remarkable women, each a pioneering archaeologist, each
headstrong, smart, and courageous, who burst into what was then a very
young science. Amanda Adams takes us with them as they hack away at
underbrush under a blazing sun, battle swarms of biting bugs, travel
Page 10/15

Bookmark File PDF Archaeology And Humanitys Story A Brief Introduction
To World Prehistory
on camelback for weeks on end, and feel the excitement of unearthing
history at an archaeological site. Adams also reveals the dreams of
these extraordinary women, their love of the field, their passion for
holding the past in their hands, their fascination with human origins,
and their utter disregard for convention.

Kindred
Pictorial reconstructions of ancient human ancestors have twin
purposes: to make sense of shared ancestry and to bring prehistory to
life. Stephanie Moser analyzes the close relationship between
representations of the past and theories about human evolution,
showing how this relationship existed even before a scientific
understanding of human origins developed. How did mythological,
religious, and historically inspired visions of the past, in existence
for centuries, shape this understanding? Moser treats images as
primary documents, and her book is lavishly illustrated with
engravings, paintings, photographs, and reconstructions. In surveying
the iconography of prehistory, Moser explores visions of human
creation from their origins in classical, early Christian, and
medieval periods through traditions of representation initiated in the
Renaissance. She looks closely at the first scientific reconstructions
of the nineteenth century, which dramatized and made comprehensible
the Darwinian theory of human descent from apes. She considers, as
well, the impact of reconstructions on popular literature in Europe
and North America, showing that early visualizations of prehistory
retained a firm hold on the imagination—a hold that archaeologists and
anthropologists have found difficult to shake.

The Interactive Past
Introduction : food for thought -- Part I. How did food shape us as
humans? : food in human evolution -- Hunters and scavengers : the true
"caveman" diet -- Little house on the savanna : fire, grandmothers,
and homo erectus -- Big game and small houses in the upper Paleolithic
-- Part II. What role did food play in past human societies? : the
prehistory of food -- Domesticating humans : the origins of the
agricultural lifestyle -- "Drinking beer in a blissful mood" : feasts
and fancy meals in the past -- The taste of power : cuisine, class,
and conquest -- Foods of the gods and sacred meals -- Daily bread :
everyday meals, gender, and identity in the past - Conclusion : we are
what we ate.

Patterns in Prehistory
An exciting and much anticipated new archaeology title written by
titan Brian Fagan and journalist Nadia Durrani, Bigger than History
introduces students to archaeology's contributions to many of today's
important debates of interest to students. Each chapter focuses on one
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of today's important topics, such as gender equality, ethnicity and
racism, climate change, and nationality and nationalism, showing how
archaeology contributes to our understanding of the issues related to
those topics. Bigger than History is affordable and concise enough to
be used alongside a textbook, or on its own to engage and draw
students into learning about archaeology.

Understanding Collapse
Unlock doors to the lost worlds of the Bible -- from the Garden of
Eden to the ruins of Babylon Did a volcano part the Red Sea? Have
scientists found Eve? Was the pharaoh of the Oppression a woman? Did
the Jordan River really cease flowing the day Jericho fell? A
brilliant author, scientist, and adventurer who has been called "the
real Indiana Jones," Dr. Charles Pellegrino takes us on a remarkable
journey from the Nile to the Tigris-Euphrates rivers -- crossing time,
legend, and ancient lands to explore the unsolved mysteries of the Old
Testament. Return to Sodom and Gomorrah is an epic saga of discovery
that interweaves science, history, and suspense --the first book ever
to bring archaeologists, scientists and theologians together to
examine the same evidence. In this enthralling revelatory adventure,
Pellegrino introduces us to dedicated pioneers like Benjamin Mazar,
Leonard Woolley, and T. E. Lawrence, who retraced the steps of Moses
to demystify the Exodus and the Flood. In the process, he enables us
to view ancient relics in an extraordinary new light -- as both
fascinating windows on the past and vivid signposts to the future.

First Migrants
POPULAR SCIENCE. Humans are rather weak when compared with many other
animals. We are not particular fast and have no natural weapons. Yet
Homo sapiens currently number nearly 7.5 billion and are set to rise
to nearly 10 billion by the middle of this century. We have influenced
almost every part of the Earth system and as a consequence are
changing the global environmental and evolutionary trajectory of the
Earth. So how did we become the worlds apex predator and take over the
planet? Fundamental to our success is our intelligence, not only
individually but more importantly collectively. But why did evolution
favour the brainy ape? Given the calorific cost of running our large
brains, not to mention the difficulties posed for childbirth, this
bizarre adaptation must have given our ancestors a considerable
advantage.

Essentials of Cultural Anthropology: A Toolkit for a Global
Age
"A college textbook for the Introduction to Prehistory
course"--Provided by publisher.
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People of the Earth
"A comprehensive and entertaining historical and botanical review,
providing an enjoyable and cognitive read.”—Nature The foods we eat
have a deep and often surprising past. From almonds and apples to tea
and rice, many foods that we consume today have histories that can be
traced out of prehistoric Central Asia along the tracks of the Silk
Road to kitchens in Europe, America, China, and elsewhere in East
Asia. The exchange of goods, ideas, cultural practices, and genes
along these ancient routes extends back five thousand years, and
organized trade along the Silk Road dates to at least Han Dynasty
China in the second century BC. Balancing a broad array of
archaeological, botanical, and historical evidence, Fruit from the
Sands presents the fascinating story of the origins and spread of
agriculture across Inner Asia and into Europe and East Asia. Through
the preserved remains of plants found in archaeological sites, Robert
N. Spengler III identifies the regions where our most familiar crops
were domesticated and follows their routes as people carried them
around the world. With vivid examples, Fruit from the Sands explores
how the foods we eat have shaped the course of human history and
transformed cuisines all over the globe.

Who We Are and How We Got Here
‘This volume brings together a diversity of international scholars,
unified in the theme of expanding scientific knowledge about
humanity’s past in the Asia-Pacific region. The contents in total
encompass a deep time range, concerning the origins and dispersals of
anatomically modern humans, the lifestyles of Pleistocene and early
Holocene Palaeolithic hunter-gatherers, the emergence of Neolithic
farming communities, and the development of Iron Age societies. These
core enduring issues continue to be explored throughout the vast
region covered here, accordingly with a richness of results as shown
by the authors. Befitting of the grand scope of this volume, the
individual contributions articulate perspectives from multiple study
areas and lines of evidence. Many of the chapters showcase new primary
field data from archaeological sites in Southeast Asia. Equally
important, other chapters provide updated regional summaries of
research in archaeology, linguistics, and human biology from East Asia
through to the Western Pacific.’ Mike T. Carson Associate Professor of
Archaeology Micronesian Area Research Center University of Guam

The Story of Food in the Human Past

World Prehistory Coloring Book
"From an author who has spent four decades in the quest for lost
ships, this lavishly illustrated history of naval warfare presents the
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latest archaeology of sunken warships. It provides a unique
perspective on the evolution of naval conflicts, strategies, and
technologies, while vividly conjuring up the dangerous life of war at
sea"--
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